
APPENDIX 3 
 
From: Kristian Van Haeften  
Sent: 28 July 2022 19:46 
To: Kerry Watson <KerryWatson@Maidstone.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Street Trading Application - Week Street 
 
Hi Kerry  
I think personally that at this current time another street trader within this area selling items that 
many existing business are already selling and struggling to keep going would not be beneficial to 
anybody . 
So I would like to oppose this application on this basis and also that the area applied for could 
become to overrun. 
Thx Kerry kind regards  
Kristian van haeften  
 


